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Our Harvest collection this year is to be a 
‘Harvest of Socks’ 

 

Our Harvest this year is to be a bit different to 
normal. 

During my visit to Kenya last October I worked in 
two primary schools ‘Silver Bells’ and ‘Melon Mis-
sion’.  One thing amongst many was that the chil-
dren looked like they were wearing socks but 
when they took their shoes off it was just a band 
around their ankle or no socks/shoes at all. 

While I was there, I decided that a sock collection 
would be quite an easy thing to organise and rel-
atively inexpensive to get them out to Kenya. 

The socks will go out to Kenya in November with 
the members of the Younique Travel Adventures, 
a charity that supports the two primary schools. 

So, our harvest this year will be ‘A Harvest of 
Socks’. 

Please could your child/children bring in a 
pair/pairs of clean or new socks (no holes please) 
to school by Wednesday 17th October. 

Many thanks 

Sarah Leighfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 
letters by contacting the office. 

 

10.09.18 Beat the Street Scheme 

12.09.18 SATs workshop (Year 6) 

14.09.18 Fruit and Veg tasting (Year 1) 

14.09.18 Newsletter 

18.09.18 Times Tables rockstars 

18.09.18 Volunteer readers 

20.09.18 Secondary School Admissions (Year 
6) 

21.09.18 School Voices Festival (Year 3 and 
4)  

21.09.18 Residential—The Wilderness Cen-
tre (Year 6) 

26.09.18 Welly Walk  

26.09.18 2018/19 Academic Calendar  

 

Value 

 

Our value this term is “Teamwork”. 

 

By working as a team, we develop friend-
ships and often achieve more than we could 
by ourselves.  Teams allow us  to share skills 
and knowledge so we can learn together. 
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Safeguarding 

 

If you have any concerns/questions in rela-

tion to a child’s safety or wellbeing,  please 

contact one of the Safeguarding Team: 

 

 Mrs Mackinnon – Designated Safeguard-
ing Lead 

 Mrs Smith – Deputy Designated Safe-
guarding Lead 

 Mrs Walker-Morecroft – Designated 
Teacher for Looked After Children 

The above staff can be contacted via the 

school office or by calling the school on 

01793 523119. 

Have you got your 5 reads? 

 

We are really impressed with how many people 
are already getting into the swing of reading 5 
times a week.  Remember reading can be your 
reading library book, a magazine or newspaper.  
Keep it up and let’s see which classes can get 
100% for 5 reads a week. 

 

 

Year 5 Sleepovers 

 

Both Year 5 classes have had their 
sleepovers in the school hall.  Both 
were great fun and we even managed 
some decent sleep this year ! 

Thanks to all the staff that gave their 
time to help.  

Mr Barnett 

 

 

Beat the Street 

 

Well done to all who have had a go at Beat the 
Street.  Compared to North Swindon we have 
fewer lampposts but I know lots of families have 
had some fun and extra exercise.  Thanks all and 
lets keep walking, cycling, scooting. 

 

Mr Barnett 

 

 


